Good Afternoon,

Please forward me a copy of the Engineer's report for 303 N. Washington Avenue.
Thank you,
Larry

Sent from my iPhone

On Jul 3, 2024, at 8:01 AM, Larry Watts <watts.larry@gmail.com> wrote:

Good Morning,

Please forward me a copy of the Engineer's report for 303 N. Washington Avenue.
Thank you,

Larry



